
 

 

RETURNING STUDENT LETTER OF INTENT 

2025 – 2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
This confidential Letter of Intent is used to demonstrate interest in having your child continue at FSAS, a Pre-K-8 public 
charter school, for the 2025-2026 school year. This letter guarantees your child’s continued enrollment, however does not 
legally bind you to enroll your child in this school. 

 
                    ***A separate letter of intent will need to be submitted for each sibling*** 

 

 
YES, MY CHILD WILL BE RETURNING 

 

 
I intend to enroll my child,  , (student name) in the Fiddlehead 

School of Arts & Sciences, for the 2025-26 school year, in grade   . 

 
We presently reside in the city/town of:  . I am the parent or guardian of the 

above child and I represent that I have the legal authority to enroll my child in the school district where I 

reside. 

 
 

 

NO, MY CHILD WILL NOT BE RETURNING 

 
I understand that by completing this section and returning this form my child’s slot in the class will be filled. 

 
I DO NOT intend to enroll my child,  _____, (student name) in 

the Fiddlehead School of Arts & Sciences for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SECTION 

 
Parent Signature:    

 

Print Name:    

 

Date:     

**IN ORDER TO RETAIN YOUR SPOT, PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM NO LATER THAN JANUARY 10, 2025** 


